
 Minutes for February 14, 2022 
 Wilmington Municipal Golf Course Advisory Board Meeting 
 Location: Golf course board room 

 Attendance: Bridges, Donovan,McColl, Smith, Anthony, Woodall, Skinner, Davis, DcCicco, 
 Upchurch, King, Dunn, Darby 

 Call to order at 5:00 by Steve Bridges 

 Nomination of /vice Chair:  Jeff Darby volunteered to be the Vice Chair for the coming fiscal 
 year. 
 The vote for Jeff Darby to be Vice Chair was unanimous. 

 Approval of January 2022 minutes: Motion by Woodall, second by King.  Vote to approve the 
 minutes was unanimous. 

 Renovations committee report: 
 Louise gave an update on the furniture.  No decision on indoor furniture has been made. 
 David gave an update on the status of the TV,s.  Cabinets are in and awaiting installation 
 Painting of the outside wood will take place next week. 

 Budget committee:  No report 

 Green/Maintenance committee:  The board had a discussion concerning the 18th green 
 landscap improvements.  Friends fo Muni are paying for this improvement. 

 Marketing committee:  no report 

 Friends of Muni:  Louise outlined the upcoming FOM golf tournaments and the 18th green 
 improvements.  She discussed other projects that the FOM are looking at fore the course. 

 Cityof Wilmington:  no report 
 David and Matt discussed the January report and maintenance repots. 
 No unfinished business 
 No new business 
 Meeting was adjourned at 6:05 


